Postcards to Survey Participants

Prior to survey
Greetings

You have been randomly selected to receive a survey to estimate the wildlife benefits from the Conservation Reserve Program. In the next several weeks you will receive a short survey asking 7 questions regarding the use of your CRP land for hunting, fishing, wildlife viewing, and other recreation. Landowners testing the survey have estimated it took about 5 minutes to complete. Your completing the survey will help USDA to estimate the value of the CRP to wildlife.  We greatly appreciate your taking several minutes to complete this survey. Please return the survey in the postage paid envelop enclosed with the survey.

Thank you for your assistance.

Reminder to Non-responders

Greetings 

Several weeks ago you received a survey asking questions regarding the use of your Conservation Reserve Program land for hunting, fishing, wildlife viewing, and other recreation. You have been randomly to represent CRP landowners from your region.  Landowners testing the survey have estimated it took about 5 minutes to complete. Your completing the survey will help USDA to estimate the value of the CRP to wildlife.  Please take a few minutes to complete this survey and return in the postage paid envelop enclosed with the survey. We hope to complete the survey within the next 2 weeks.
Thank you for your assistance.

